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SUMMARY

The Beaverton School Board recognizes BSD’s Business Office staff for their outstanding contributions to
the district and community, in recognition of awards received for excellence and transparency in budget
presentation and financial reporting.

BACKGROUND

Meritorious Budget Award & Certificate of Excellence in Financial Reporting
The Beaverton School District has earned recognition from the Association of School Business Officials
International for excellence in budget presentation and financial reporting.

The district’s budget document and annual comprehensive financial report were reviewed and judged by
an impartial panel to meet the high standards of the program for compliance and financial transparency.
The district has been awarded the Meritorious Budget award for fiscal year 2024—2025 and the
Certificate of Excellence in Financial Reporting for fiscal year 2022—-2023.

Associate Superintendent Mike Schofield, Budget Manager Jessica Jones, Finance Manager Jason
Guchereau and the entire Business Office are commended for this achievement.

Belong. Believe. Achieve.

Beaverton School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on any basis protected by law, including but not limited to an individual's actual or
perceived race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national or ethnic origin, marital status, age, mental or physical disability,
pregnancy, familial status, economic status, veteran status, or because of a perceived or actual association with any other persons within these protected classes.



